
Aztec Group shortlisted for AREF
Affiliate of the Year Award
We’re delighted to have been shortlisted for the Associate of Real Estate
Funds (AREF) Affiliate of Year Award.

Hosted annually, the awards recognise the contribution member firms and others
make to support the work of the association. The Affiliate of the Year award is
presented to an affiliate member firm that has provided invaluable support to
AREF throughout the previous year, from undertaking significant activity in a
principal focus area to hosting key events and making a long-term contribution to
the association’s work.

This  year’s  awards  will  be  presented  virtually  on  22  October,  with  winners
determined  by  the  AREF  Management  Committee,  the  Chairs  of  specialist
committees and working groups, and from the AREF Secretariat.
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